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NCC to construct waste incineration plant in Linköping
for SEK 200 million

NCC Construction Sweden has been commissioned by Tekniska Verken in Linköping
to conduct construction and civil-engineering work for a new waste-incineration plant in
Gärstad, Linköping. The order is worth about SEK 200 million.

The assignment includes construction of a fourth refuse furnace at the Gärstad Plant. The new
building, which will feature refuse-reception, furnace and flue-gas cleaning capabilities, will be
slightly more than 100 meters long, 50 meters high and 50 meters wide.

Work will begin in the autumn. At most, about 40 employees will be engaged in NCC’s assignment at
the Gärstad Plant.

“We’re extremely pleased to have received this contract to build the Future Gärstad. We have
favorable experience of similar projects,” says Per Höglund, Business Manager, NCC Construction
Sweden.

For further information, please contact:
Per Höglund, Business Manager, NCC Construction Sweden Tel +46 11 21 06 08
Or +46 70 624 3619
Gisela Lindstrand, Press Relation Manager NCC AB Tel +46 8 585 52346
or +46 70 392 9500

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC has annual sales of
SEK 46 billion, with 25,000 employees.


